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This bulletin is issued to all training providers that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for WellCAP 

ccreditation. A 
 
 WELLCAP INTRODUCTORY COURSE REQUIREMENT CHANGED  

 
 

The IADC Well Control Committee has voted to remove the requirement for WellCAP 
Introductory course retraining every five years. Effective immediately, WellCAP-accredited 
training providers will no longer be required to provide the WellCAP Introductory course for 
employees who have already completed this training.  
 
Accredited training providers that choose to conduct WellCAP Introductory course retraining 
may provide retraining at a frequency that fits the needs of their rig personnel. Issuance of 
Certificates of Completion for the Introductory course retraining is optional. If a training provider 
chooses to issue the Certificate of Completion, student records must be retained by the provider 
and reported to IADC within 90 days of completion of training. 
 
This bulletin supersedes all versions of WCT-1 and all WellCAP Bulletins dated prior to 
December 2008.   
 
For more information, contact IADC or consult the WellCAP web site at 
http://www.iadc.org/wellcap.htm. 
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